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April 27, 2020 

 

Dear Families, 

Education Minister Stephen Lecce has announced that all publicly-funded schools will 
remain closed until at least May 31, 2020, as part of an effort to keep students, 
staff and families safe from COVID-19.   

The extension was based on expert advice from the Chief Medical Officer of Health 
and health officials on the COVID-19 Table and is part of the government's ongoing 
effort to stop the spread of the virus.  

JMCC School staff will continue to develop and expand our Google Classroom virtual 
learning platform to best meet the needs of our students and families. Please contact 
me should you have any questions or concerns. Thank you for your ongoing support 
and patience.  

For up to date information, please check our school website page.  

Please take care and stay safe. 
 
 

 
Brenda Roberts Santarossa, PhD 
Principal, 
John McGivney School Authority 
brenda.santarossa@jmccsa.com 
519 796 1616  
 

 

 

 

 


